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28 January 2019 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

TO: SCCOG Executive Committee 

  Mark Nickerson, First Selectman, East Lyme 

  Art Shilosky, First Selectman, Colchester 

  Fred Allyn, III, Mayor, Ledyard 

  Jim Rivers, Town Manager, Windham 

  Michael Passero, Mayor, New London 

 

FROM: Thomas Sparkman, First Selectman, Lisbon – Chairman 

 

The Executive Committee will hold a meeting on  Monday, February 4, 2019, at 8:30 a.m., 
at the SCCOG office, 5 Connecticut Avenue, Norwich. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

AGENDA 

 

1. New London Request (Carey Redd) for SCCOG Support of Grant Application to Expand 

Parking Garage 
 

2. New London Request (Mayor Passero) to have Cathy Zall and Jeannie Millstein Address 

SCCOG re:  Regional Homeless Hospitality Center 
 

3. Human Services Shared Services Study Update 

 

4. JLUS Implementation Project Update 

 

5. Draft FY 2019-2045 Metropolitan Transportation Plan (Draft to be distributed at meeting, No 

Action needed at this meeting) 
 

6. Other 
 

7. Adjournment 
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